Parents Open Evening
6" July 2022

For the final parents evening of the year, we would like to invite you along to our informal open
evening, which will take place between 3.30 and 6pm.

You will have chance to discuss your child’s report if you wish to do so, and celebrate the work they
have done across the year by taking a look through their books with them.

We would also like to share the wonderful developments that have taken place within school over
the past 2 years, which due to lockdown, many of you will not have seen. This includes complete
classroom refurbishment in all classes with decoration, new tables and chairs and environments that
the teachers have developed to be calming, neutral, low-arousal spaces for all of our pupils.

You will also get a chance to see the brand new library and reading quad in KS2 as well as some of
the quiet spaces we have created across school where children can read, or even just sit with friends
to chat.

Displayed in the hall will also be the plans we have for outdoor developments that will continue to
take place over the summer holiday.

The Inclusion team will also be available to chat with you about your child and ask any questions you
may have about transition for your child into their new class.

There will also be refreshments in the hall that you will be able to enjoy as part of the evening.

As well as sharing the wonderful work and developments, we would also really value your feedback.
| will be in and around school for the evening so please come and share any feedback with me. |
have also arranged for parents to be able to complete an online survey that will help us to continue
improving.

We look forward to seeing you on the 6% July.
Ms Maskell




